
MINUTES OF COMMITTEE MEETING HELD ON TUESDAY 12TH OCTOBER 2021 

 

Janice opened the meeting at 2:05 by welcoming everybody. 

Apologies were received from Peter and Lyn. 

Matters arising. The committee looked at the expenses of running the club and 

although all costs have increased by 10% or more the committee decided to 

keep the membership free for the next year. New members will pay a flat 

annual fee of £5.00  

We propose to hold another Quiz in March or April.  Members of the last Quiz 

gave us a positive feedback on bringing their own nibbles so this will be 

continued. 

Pam showed the committee the changes she has made to the diary in the hope 

that this version will provide all the information needed in a clear and precise 

way. 

We are going to ask IRCA if they can assist us when we need the stage erecting 

and dismantling also the committee felt that the steps are in need of replacing 

so this will also be mentioned to them. 

There are no holidays or day trips planned as we are lacking any volunteers to 

help organise them. 

There being no other business the meeting closed at 3:50 

DONM. Nov 9th 


